
St. Amands  

All the SPS members went to St. Amands on the 4th of July 2016. People 

were chosen to take us around the school.  

Year 1 and Foundation were called Owls and their topic was Katie and 

friends.  

Year 1 and 2 were called Rabbits and their topic was the Isle of Stray. 

Year 3 and 4 were called Hedgehogs and their topics were Rivers and 

Bodies.  

Year 4 and 5 were called Squirrels and their topic was Rivers.  

Year 6 were called Red Kites and their topic was also Rivers.  

Year 6, 5 and 4 are currently working on a play of Joseph and the 

Technicolor Dream Coat.  

They have 122 pupils, roughly 26 in a class.  

St Amands is a Catholic Primary School with very strong links to the 

church. In their entrance foyer they had lots of information about their 

Catholic Values and British Values. 



  


